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Dear Inspector
 
I wish to raise a formal objection to your proposals to develop housing in Rawdon, close to or on the green belt. Leeds is a city that is
defined by its blend of urbanity and rurality. The villages in Leeds are punctuated by green spaces that keep them distinct, as opposed
to the urban sprawl of Greater Manchester and Liverpool where communities blend into an indistinct, continuous suburban sprawl. I
fear that your plans will ruin Leeds’ unique character, and that they are unsound.
 
Although sites HG3-2, HG3-3, HG3-4 are “safeguarded, I understand this status could be changed if you fail to reach the targets that
you have set for yourself.
 
In terms of soundness, your plans are not sound on the basis of your four tests. They are not justified, not effective, not positively
prepared and not legally compliant. The evidence for this is set out in the attached document.
 
Please do not mistake my inclusion of this pre-prepared material as unthinking acceptance of the arguments or a lack of interest.
As a family, we use the spaces listed for walking, running, cycling and blackberrying, strawberry picking. We commute on roads that
are packed and face ever longer delays at peak time. We have seen significant development in the local area already.
 
I urge you to consider seriously this objection.
 
Rob Webster on behalf of the Webster family
7 Henley Close
Rawdon
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